From: BoardSec

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2013-0203
Date: August 27, 2013 8:50:26 AM

From: Webmaster

Sent: August-26-13 7:43 PM

To: BoardSec

Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2013-0203

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:

Transmission lines need to be buried, especially close to the urban area of Smithville. At the
very least, lines need to be buried along South Grimsby Road #s 5 and 6. Way too close to
homes not to be buried. Also, in very close proximity, there are two cell phone towers (Along
RR 20, between SG Rd 6 and SG Rd 5) as well as a hydro corridor cutting through South
Grimsby Road 5-having more 'energy" erected is so not fair to those of us who live close by.
Why was a draft line proposed from Wainfleet up along RR 27? Makes more sense to steer
lines away from urban areas, but if not, then at the very least PLEASE, PLEASE BURY
THE LINES ALONG SOUTH GRIMSBY ROAD 5 AND 6.

Name: Lisa Kasko Young
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